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�  News of BK Dawn Griggs from Australia � 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Greetings of love from the holy land! 
 
On Tuesday, 16th March, Baba's child Dawn Griggs, on her way to Madhuban from Australia, met with an 
unfortunate situation.  Leaving the airport, probably the taxi driver met up with others and Dawn was killed 
most likely in the course of a robbery. 
 
Dawn had been Baba's child for 20 years and during the last several years had been in involved in the field 
of education, both lokik and alokik.  She had been a very sweet, serviceable child and our thoughts of 
Baba's light and love must be reaching her. 
 
The news reached Madhuban on Wednesday, 17th, and by Thursday 18th, there was more information.  The 
Dadis, Dr. Nirmala, Madhuban Niwasis and the international family all had yoga for that soul on Thursday 
evening. 
 
This scene cautions us for the need of care and attention to practical systems of physical safety at a time 
when violence is increasing globally.   
 
It is definitely not advisbale to travel before 4 a.m. from the airport anywhere, especially if you are 
travelling alone.  More specific information will be sent before the next season, since most pilgrims are now 
already here.   
 
Thank you for you attention to this. 
 
 
In Baba's loving remembrance, 
BK Jayanti (from Madhuban) 
 
 




